Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, 12 November, 2020 10:04 AM
To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: acmalakand1@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Resignation

AOA Dear Colleague,
FYI and further necessary action please

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Muntazir Shah <shahmuntazir66(@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Nov 12, 2020 at 9:26 AM

Subject: Resignation

To: <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Cc: Peo Bajour-2 <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Respected sir

It is to inform you that I am recruited at rescuel 122 department and I want to quit the UCPO job. Please
consider it as my resignation.

Regards Muntazir Shah ucpo

With Much Gratitude
From the desk of

Dr. Walid Hassan

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur)
PEI-EPI World Health Organization
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com

0308-9137256, 0342-2503650




